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Birthday celebrations at Princess Christian Care Home

We have celebrated two birthdays recently here at Princess Christian Care Home.

First we had Clem our charming resident who celebrated turning 89 years old on Thursday 9 March. He very much enjoyed his cake,

decorated with fresh fruit, prepared by our Catering Team – as did our other residents who he kindly shared it with.

On Sunday 12 March, our dear resident Brian celebrated his 90th birthday along with his family and they all enjoyed his delicious

cake together.

Many happy returns to these wonderful gents!

 

 

 


